
      January 11, 2007 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR: Michael Johnson 

Assistant for Operations 
Office of the Executive Director for Operations 

 
 
 
FROM:   Stephen D. Dingbaum /RA/ 
    Assistant Inspector General for Audits 

Office of the Inspector General 
 
 
SUBJECT:   STATUS OF OPEN AUDIT RECOMMENDATIONS – 

December 2006 
 
 
 Attached is the OIG up-to-date status of all open audit recommendations as of 

the end of December 2006.  Should you have any questions please feel free to contact 

me at 301-415-5915. 

 
Attachment: As stated 
 
cc: M. Malloy, OEDO 
 P.  Tressler, OEDO 




















